
 

  NEXT CLUB MEETING: 

There will be a club meeting on 

next THURSDAY NIGHT, JULY 

28th, at 6:30 P. M. at the 

JUSTICE CENTER   225 

Broadway.  Come in the South 

Main doors, the meeting will be in 

the courtroom, the first doors to 

your left as you enter.  We  need 

all members to attend: 

1. Discuss the HK2020 ride 

coming up on August 30th 

2. Discuss plans to help 

Gabriel with the Hale on 

Wheels ride during 

Cowboy Days 

3. Hope all members can 

make it.    

HK 2020 Ride 

 

  I remember being dropped by a 

5 year old with training wheels 

last year during the HK2020 ride.  

Well, Coralyn Dillard would like 

to have the Hale on Wheels 

Cycling Club members turn out 

again this year for a short 

neighborhood ride with the kids 

of HK 2020.  The ride will be on 

August 30th beginning at 5 PM 

and will start again at the 

Running Water Draw Regional 

Park.  Let’s have a good turn out 

for the kids to show them how 

much fun they can have cycling.  

If you have a club jersey, please 

wear it, and, if not, come anyway.  

There will be media from 

Lubbock and Covenant Hospital 

there, so come and get your 

picture on TV. 

 

Special points of 

interest: 

 Meet your fellow 

member, Randy 

Kaufman, page 2 

 Next Club 

Meeting 

 HK2020 Ride 
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      RANDY KAUFMAN 

 

 Randy was born and raised in Indiana, met his wife, Carol, in Hesston, 

Kansas, while attending college and Carol brought Randy to Plainview in 1979 

after they married.  They have three daughters, all married, and three grandsons, 

ranging in age from 3 months to 6 years.  Randy finished his degree in accounting 

from Wayland and is a Certified Public Accountant and a partner in Lewis, 

Kaufman & Company where he has worked for 24 years.  Randy is very active in 

the community serving on the boards for Wayland, Plainview Christian Academy, 

the Noon Optimist Club (where he is the treasurer of the summer baseball 

program), treasurer for the Plainview Gideons group, and is also our club 

treasurer.  Randy teaches 4th grade Sunday School and sings in the choir at First 

Baptist Church.  Randy has also been past president of the Chamber of 

Commerce, and a past board member of the Salvation Army, YMCA, and United 

Way.  Randy rides a Giant Defy bicycle and has logged over 3,000 miles in the 

last 3 years.  Randy enjoys riding in organized rides and with other club members. 



 

 

Andrews Brad   

Aycock Chase   

Baker Carolyn   

Barrera Frances   

Bertsch John   

Bertsch Kathy   

Carroll Angel   

Carroll Greg   

Carthel Fonty   

Cherry Lisa   

Earhart Jeff   

Estrada Tomas   

Gomez Ramiro   

Hardage Tim   

Hardage Ashley   

Hardage Carley   

Hardage Stacie   

Henthorn Adam   

Hernandez   Eugene   

Kaufman Randy   

Lancaster Andrew   

Luevano Ernesto   

Marlar Carl   

Martinez Gabriel   

Martinez Ofelia   



 
 

Martinez Edgar   

Martinez Guadalupe   

Montalvo Martin   

Moralez Yolanda   

Moreno Hilario   

Nichols Jack  
 

Quintanilla Ron   

Schott Ross   

Self Ed   

Self Mary Anna   

Self Mitchell   

Shaw Rick   

Stewart Kevin   




